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SRG Global secures $44m facade contract 
for Parramatta Square Project  
 
Highlights: 

• SRG Global has secured a $44 million contract for the design, supply and installation 
of an engineered curtain wall facade for the $3.2 billion Parramatta Square Project 

• This is the largest ever contract for SRG Global’s Facades division which underscores 
its reputation as a leading facade contractor in Australia 

 
SRG Global (‘SRG’ or ‘the Company’) (ASX: SRG) is pleased to announce a $44 million contract for 
the Parramatta Square Project in New South Wales. The $3.2 billion Parramatta Square 
redevelopment is one of the largest urban renewal projects in Australia and will include 290,000 
square metres of premium office and retail space.  
 
SRG’s Facades division has been contracted by the Built Obayashi Joint Venture (‘Built’) to design, 
supply and install an engineered curtain wall facade on two towers located at 6 and 8 Parramatta 
Square. Works are expected to commence in mid-2020 and run for approximately 18 months. 
 
SRG Global Managing Director, David Macgeorge, said: “This is the largest contract our Facades 
division has secured to date and clearly demonstrates our position as a leader in the Australian 
facades market. It is also a significant milestone for SRG Global as a business. We have a long 
working history with Built and we look forward to continuing our successful partnership with Built in 
delivering this project.” 
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About SRG Global 
SRG Global is an engineering-led specialist construction, maintenance and mining services group 
operating across the entire asset lifecycle. The Company operates three segments of Construction, 
Asset Services and Mining Services. For more information about the variety of services offered by 
SRG Global, click here. 

https://srgglobal.com.au/what-we-do/making-the-complex-simple/
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